
Information to add to some, but not all, debriefing forms

[bookmark: _GoBack]If your research (1) dealt with topics that might cause some distress and (2) your participants were Bates students, then please include the following information in the debriefing form.


The survey you participated in examined XXXXXX.  If you have concerns related to XXXXXX please know that help is available and this is true even during the winter semester 2020 when students have been sent home.

For students on campus:
All regular counseling services are available via telehealth (video and phone based) appointments.

For students off campus who have engaged with CAPS during the current academic year:
Ongoing check-in, consultation, and transition of care appointments are available via telehealth.

For students off campus who have not engaged with CAPS this year:
We are available for consultation appointments via telehealth to discuss any mental health concerns and help you get connected to appropriate resources.

For details about current CAPS services and updates please visit:
https://www.bates.edu/counseling-psychological-services/caps-covid-19-news-and-updates/

If you would like to make an appointment or if you have any questions please e-mail Patty Dubois at caps@bates.edu

Crisis counseling telephone service is available to all Bates students 24/7. To speak to a crisis counselor call 207 786-6200 and press "0" at the prompt.

	
